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Welcome back, we hope you all had a magical Christmas and
didn’t eat too many mince pies!

Our topic this term is ‘Green Fingers’. So prepare to get your
hands muddy and if you have any spare seeds, pots or compost,
please send them in.

We will be basing our English reading and writing around the
story of ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’ and ‘The Little Gardener
Wild’. The children will continue to improve their
handwriting and sentence structure.

Our Maths learning will start with the order of time and will
move into measurement as the term progresses.

Please, please can you try and hear your child read on a regular
basis. It really does help improve your child’s comprehension
and understanding

As always, if you have any worries or just want to ask us a
question, our door is always open so please pop in after school.

Mrs Stancombe and Miss Jackson
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